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City of Palm Springs 
 

Department of Planning Services 

 

Memorandum 

 
Date:  March 16, 2021 
 
To:  The Historic Site Preservation Board (HSPB) 

From:  Ken Lyon, RA, Associate Planner / Historic Preservation Officer  
 
Subject: Case HSPB #135  Historic Resource Application 
    The Goldberg Residence – 2340 Southridge Drive 
                
 
Please find attached the application materials and historic resource report for the subject historic site 
application dated March 15, 2021. 
 
Recommendation:  Receive the report and direct staff to arrange site visits and to schedule a public hearing 
of the HSPB to consider the application.   
 
Attachments: 
 Historic Resource Report dated March 15, 2021. 
  


